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High Ercall        

News 6 – 15.10.21 

Geography trips in Class 1 and 2 

In Geography, the children in Classes 1 and 2 have 
been learning about our local area. Both classes 

have had a walk this week looking at the buildings 
and land use in High Ercall—including the park 

area! They have behaved brilliantly and enjoyed 
talking about where some of them live! 

 

 

 

 

 

 DATE EVENT 

Friday 22nd October Last day of the half term 

Monday 1st November Return from half term 

Monday 8th November Year 6 Height and Weight 

Thursday 11th November Whole school—Flu immunisation 

Monday 13th December Christmas Carol Service in the 
church 

Wednesday 15th December Classes 3,4,5 trip to the New Vic 
Theatre—Beauty and the Beast 

Thursday 16th December Christmas dinner—wear your 
Christmas jumper! 

Friday 17th December Last day of term -Christmas holidays 

Tuesday 4th January Staff PD day in school 

Wednesday 5th January Return from Christmas—all children 

 

 

 

 

Respectful, Resilient, Responsible, Reflective,               

Resourceful       

Each week the children earn raffle tickets or ‘Dojo points’ as they 

demonstrate the 5Rs in their learning and friendships. A child 

from each class is chosen for a certificate. 

Well done to: 

Class 1: Thomas S—being resilient 

Class 2: Ellie R—being responsible 

Class 3: Jenson S—being reflective  

Class 4: Harry M—being reflective and resilient 

Class 5: Aman T—being resourceful and responsible 

Year 4 Arthog fun! 

Our Year 4 children visited the Telford based Arthog outdoor centre 
this week—to learn all sorts of skills including teamwork, climbing and 

balance! The pictures show what a great time they had! 

Harvest Celebration 

We are pleased to say that we managed to record all the classes in 
the church—with some singing and poems. We have taken into 

account permissions that you have given with regards to your child 
being on the website. If you wish to change your permissions to 

allow your child to be part of future events with photographs or videos 
(thinking ahead to Christmas if we still cannot have audiences) then please 

contact Mrs Machin. The video is accessible on the website—there is a button 
on the home page on the right hand side. The video is 11 minutes! 

Sport Spotlight!  

This week our High 5 netball team 
took part in a tournament and 

workshop session at Telford Langley School. 
The team played brilliantly but also showed  

super resilience, when having lost one match, 
they held their heads high and then won the 
following one. Great job! A big thank you to 
Mrs Jordan too who spent all evening as a 

referee as well as coaching our team! 

Maya Workshop 

The children in Classes 3,4, and 5 have 
really enjoyed their Maya workshop     

today with Dr Diane, who is an               
archaeologist and an expert in the field. 
They have also created pots and tasted 

Mayan hot chocolate! Please do ask your 
child what they have learned! 

 

Dinner Menu—change 

Next Tuesday the dinner has changed slightly—it is now      
sausage roll NOT toad in the hole. 

Please see attached leaflet from Hazles with regards to child 
care over October half term. The contact number for the 
nursery to book places is: 01952 771305 


